
INDIAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY DELHI 
Central Library 

 
November 3, 2021  

  
NOTICE  

  
The Central Library will remain closed on Deepawali, November 4, 2021 

  
The Central Library will remain closed on account of the Deepawali Festival from 03/11/2021 Evening 
(Wednesday) at 12:00 Midnight to 05/10/2021 Morning (Friday) until 9:00 AM.  

  
All are requested NOT TO leave their personal belongings while leaving the library on Wednesday, 
November 3, 2021. We shall not be in a position to re-open the library for the left-out items, if any.  

  
The library team wishes you all, a Happy Deepawali.  

  

       
(Dr. Nabi Hasan)  

Librarian & Head, Central Library  
  
Distribution:  

1. All the Students/Faculty/Staff through Circular Email.  
2. Security Officer, IIT Delhi.  
3. AC Plant, Central Library, IIT Delhi.  
4. Security Guard on Duty, Central Library. 
5. IITDLibNet. 
 


